
                                                              

 
 
 

Friday 3rd October 2014 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Class Ambassadors 
The Class Teachers have now chosen their Class Ambassadors. These are children who will represent 
their class when I am showing visitors round our school. They will share the class’ learning and also 
answer questions that our visitors may have. Congratulations to Rosie Maple and Isaac Hepburn in Elm 
Class, Pearl Harrington and Sidney Coombs in Fir Class and Callum Seddon and Isobel Penwarden in Ash 
Class. 
 
E-Safety Information Evening – Tuesday 14th October @ 7pm 
As a school we are always ensuring that we keep our children safe in all environments. I am delighted 
that Karl Hopwood, an internationally respected e-safety expert will be leading an information meeting 
to support parents. Having worked with Karl in the past, I know that this will be a very valuable event 
for all parents. He will cover a range of issues to highlight the risks and benefits of online 
communication as well as providing a range of technical and non-technical solutions to 
enable parents to support their children living in the online world.   
 
If you have not yet returned a reply slip please do so as soon as possible. 
  
Oak Classroom Update 
I am pleased to report that we are now seeing very good progress with the work on Oak Classroom. We 
have now been assured that ALL the work will be completed in time for us to move in over the half 
term holiday ready for Term 2.  I’m sure everyone would agree that the children and staff have been 
very supportive, making sure that everyone’s learning has continued. One aspect that we have not 
been able to do this term is our Celebration Worship on Fridays. However, I would like to invite 
everyone to a special end of term Celebration Worship on Friday, 24th October. The children will be 
sharing their learning and experiences from our Harvest and Healthy Schools Weeks, so please join us if 
you are able. We will start at the earlier time of 2pm. The Friends are organising one of their very 
popular Cake Sales which they are combining with a non-school uniform day (details of both events to 
follow). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs D Cockrean 
Headteacher 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
E-Safety Information Evening  Reply Slip 
 
Please return directly to the School Office or email office@coombebissett.wilts.sch.uk  
 
I/We would like to attend the E-Safety Information Evening on Tuesday 14th October @ 7pm 
 
Name ___________________________________ 
 
Child Name_______________________________   
 
Child’s Class_______________________________ 

mailto:office@coombebissett.wilts.sch.uk


                                                              
SCHOOL TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 2014/15 
 
October w/c 13/10  Harvest Week 

14   E Safety Parents Info Meeting 7pm 
  16   Harvest Festival 2pm – St Michaels & All Angels 
  w/c 20/10  Healthy Schools Week 

24   Last day of term 1 
 
October 25 – November 2  Half term 
 
November  3   School starts 
   8   HSA Jumble Sale (more info to follow) 
  14   Children in Need (more info to follow) 
  27   Lantern Parade 
 
December 10   KS1 Nativity Play 
  12   Christmas Mini Fayre 
  15   Christingle 
  17   Christmas Party Day 
  18   School Carol Concert 

18   Last day of term 2 
December 19 – January 5  Christmas holiday 
 
January  6   School starts 
 
February 13   Last day of term 3 
 
February 14 – 22   Half term 
  23   TD day 
  24   School starts 
 
March  27   Last day of term 4 
 
March 28 – April 12   Easter holiday 
 
April  13   School starts 
 
May  4   Bank Holiday 
  22   Last day of term 5 
 
May 23 – 31    Half term 
 
June  1   School starts 
  29   TD Day 
 
July  22   Last day of term 6 

 


